MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Jed Dube, Chair

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

SUBJECT:

Board Member Appointments

DATE:

April 30, 2004

At its April 27, 2004 meeting the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board members considered applications for the representative from Orange County which will become vacant in June. The Board voted unanimously in favor of the application by Mr. Brian Decker. Mr. Decker had earlier attended the meeting and spoken in support of his application. Mr. Decker is the only current Board applicant eligible for the vacant seat.